
From: gregory soldatenko <gregsold@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2016 7:07:16 PM 

To: Mayor; marc.samwick@verizon.net; debpekarekbot@gmail.com; jveron.villagetrustee@gmail.com; 

Bill Stern; MJC49C@gmail.com 

Subject: Outside Legal Opinion to Invalidate the 2016 Revaluation  

  

Dear Mayor and Trustees, 

  

Numerous residents suggested that you seek the opinion of outside legal counsel to determine 

how to invalidate the 2016 revaluation that hurt many Scarsdale residents.   

 

A group of Scarsdale residents is of the view that without such an opinion it would be hard for 

you to justify to the residents that you exhausted all available options to annul this 

revaluation.  If you sought and obtained the opinion of outside counsel, could you please share 

the name of the legal expert and her/his law firm that provided you with such an opinion and a 

copy of any such written opinion? 

  

Thank you for your kind attention. 

  

Regards, 

 

Greg Soldatenko  

 


